Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 4:17 PM

To: 'mjj@gerkeexcavating.com'’

Cc: Kozelek, Greg

Subject: Gerke Excavating - Utility Replacement and Roadway Construction Ferry and 10th.docx
Attachments: Gerke Excavating - Utility Replacement and Roadway Construction Ferry and 10th.docx

Attached is the Notice of Hearing for the Limited Exemption for Construction Noise for the Ferry Street and 10" Street
projects.
The public hearing will occur on May 11%.

If we receive any comments or concerns, they will be made part of the file which you can find
here: http:ﬁcitvoﬂacrosse.legistar.com/LegislationDetaiI.aspx?ID=4428302&GUID=F6888FF5-455D-4933-A560-
BEBF52384917&0ptions=ID | Text|&Search=20-0574

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,197)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org
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Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication.



